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NURSERY NEWS 
 
ôFavourite Stories and Nursery Rhymesõ 
 
This week, we have been continuing along our 
theme of Goldilocks and the Three Bears. The 
children have also been talking about the peo-
ple who live in their houses. They have creat-
ed some amazing bears which they have deco-
rated with colours and beads, before thread-
ing wool through the holes. This showcased 
fantastic fine motor skills and concentration! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

During play scenarios the children have been 
looking at and comparing sizes while playing 

with Daddy Bear, Mum-
my Bear and Baby Bear. 
Different sized bowls and 
spoons filled with por-
ridge have also promoted 
discussion      surround-
ing full and empty. The 
texture of the porridge 
oats has also been a 
talking point and the 
children have been feel-

ing the oats between their fingers whilst giving              
Goldilocks her breakfast! 

Some children have brought storybooks into 
Nursery from home which have reflected our 
current topic of ôGoldilocks and the Three 
Bearsõ. They have shown great delight in shar-
ing these books with their friends at story 
time, which is lovely to see. 
Following on from this story 
we have also been looking at a 
similar book called ôMr Wolf 
and the Three Bearsõ This sto-
ry contains  some of the same 
characters, together with a 
wolf. The children have been 
discussing the stories and com-
paring them with one another 
while also thinking about the 
different storylines. 

Forest Fun 
 
Our Forest Fun session this week has been 
fantastic, with the children exploring and 
investigating bear footprints! They used 
magnifying glasses to hunt and explore and 
they used their numeracy skills to count the 
footprints which were found. They decided 
the bear must be really big to have left such 
large prints! Hopefully the footprints will 
lead the way to finding the bear!  

Next week we shall be moving onto the story 
of ôThe Three Little Pigsõ with further stimu-
lating activities to extend the childrenõs 
learning. Once again, we welcome items 
from home relating to this theme. 

Finally, we have also had some fantastic 
child initiated learning in Nursery this week. 
The children decided to create a hair salon 
and in the process they used available re-
sources to make props for their role-play. 
They used the popoid construction toys to 
make hairdryers, brushes etc while they 
washed and dried each otherõs hair, also 
creating the noise dryers make. It was fan-
tastic to watch them initiate their own 
learning! This 
is a fantastic 
example of 
how children 
can create 
their own 

learning op-
portunities. 

A date to remember! 
 
Individual and sibling 
photos ð Friday 5th Octo-
ber   

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend, 
The Nursery Team 

 

Early Years Newsletter 



RECEPTION NEWS 
 
Another jam-packed week in Reception, it feels 
like the weeks are flying by in our Autumn 
term! This week the children have been re-
flecting on how far they have come since their 
first day of school. We have been learning 
about the range of emotions we feel and why 
we feel them, in particular comparing feelings 
on the first day of school to now. Many were 
surprised and impressed with themselves for 
the change they have seen already!  
In our PSHE and RE lessons over the past weeks 
the children have been introduced to two char-
actersñBertie the Owl and Jenie the Jigsaw.  
The characters helped the children to look a 
little deeper at feelings and what leads to us 
feeling a certain way. In class groups we have 
thought of many excellent solutions to help us 
when we are cross, sad, worried or lonely. The 
teachers have observed these being put into 
practise independently, fantastic! Look at 
these faces, you wouldnõt want to make these 
girls cross!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Phonics  
 
This week in phonics sessions we have been 
learning all about the sounds i, n, p, g and o. 
Again we have been learning the rhymes to 
help with remembering the correct formation 
and practising writing these letters every-
where! We are careful not to forget sounds 
learnt last week though, these are revisited on 
a daily basis.  
 

 
 
 

Maths 
 

 
Reception have been 
keeping busy in Maths 
lessons too. Children 
have been counting 
socks and writing the 
correct numeral to 
match and hanging 
numbered t-shirts on a 
washing line in order. 
One morning we came 
into the classroom to 
find all our socks had 
been blown off the 
washing line and need-

ed sorting, matching up and counting again. 
We guessed it was a strong gust of wind. 
Someone must had left the door open!  


